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NEWS FROM THE  
ROSEBUD CENTRE  

N 
ovember 2018 was a very creative month for Rosebud, 

we have been making all kinds of different things. Our 

Youth Worker Melissa had the girls making happy jars 

of their very own and the workshops were also all 

about positive vibes and discussing things that make you happy. 

Danielle our Outreach Support Worker ran her very first fashion 

workshop with Rosebud where the girls learnt all about winter 

fashion, they even made their very own outfits that they de-

signed themselves with their new knowledge of winter fashion.  

With Christmas approaching we are now preparing for our 

Christmas party and workshops before closing for the new year.  

Creative November! 
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